KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR     01-07-19
Dear Parents,
WORD OF THE WEEK – refresh
SIGHT WORDS OF THE WEEK – be, but, from, who
SPELLING WORDS – cab, jab, nab, tab
THINGS TO REMEMBER – 
Welcome back and Happy New Year!  Ms. Karen and I would like to thank each of you for your kindness and generosity shown to us during our last few days prior to break. We are just overwhelmed with gratitude!  I hope everyone has had a relaxing and safe two weeks.
Spelling homework paper has a fresh look to it! I hope this will help the students to do their best with handwriting.  Remember handwriting is a grade also on spelling homework. I am looking for letters to be formed correctly and sitting on the proper line.
THIS WEEK:  We will be discussing how the weather changes in different months and seasons during our reading time.  Math will have subtraction introduced. In Science, we will discuss Earth Science, Day and Night.
Have a wonderful weekend.  
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